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RE: R1N 3038-AC61

To whom it may concern:

I am strongly opposed to changing the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 for many reasons, but the most
important is this: I am planning to send my children to college on the money made in the foreign
exchange market, and passing this regulation will ensure that this is an impossibility due to the fact that
if the leverage is changed, I will no longer have enough in my account to even keep it open, much less
earn the income that will support my family and my children’s future.

Sincerely,
-Kyra Atanacio
Beaverton, Oregon, USA


